
EPHS
Course Recommendation & Selection 

Parent Night

This parent night focuses on explaining how the Course 
Recommendation and Course Selection process works for the 2022-2023 

School Year at EPHS. 

This presentation is geared towards current 8th Grade and new families, 
but all EPHS families are welcome to attend.

Wednesday, December 1, 2021
6:00 -7:00 PM

EPHS Auditorium


